Lake Louise Ski Friends August 28, 2025.

Re: Yearend Financial Statements for the year ended May 31, 2025.

| have reviewed the information provided by the Ski Friend Treasurer and Board. Based
on the information provided to me the presentation of the financial statements and
transactions throughout the year are within the normal course of business processes. There is
nothing presented to me that would indicate that the financials do not fairly represent the
normal course of business for the Lake Louise Ski Fiends. | am not a certified auditor and have
provided a review of the presentation of financials and do not have any concerns.

Regards.

/

Margaret Farris CMA CPA
Friday Ski Friend



